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MEMORANDUM 

 

TO: Residents of 16 River Street  

FROM:Bob Correnti                   

DATE:April 12, 2018 

RE: PORCHES/PATIOS 

___________________________________________________________ 

 

Finally Spring has arrived!  

 

Since we’re unlikely to have any snow, residents may now place 

items on their porches/patios. 

 

For safety reasons, please do NOT block the full and complete 

opening of doors to allow unobstructed ingress/egress. Also, 

please maintain your porch/patio area in a clean and orderly 

fashion.  An unsightly porch/patio area reflects upon all of 

us. Your cooperation is appreciated. 

 

 

If any questions, please feel free to contact the office. 
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